ATCAA Food Bank Backup Generator Project Q&A

Q- I have a question around the pad that is provided by others.  Is the pad provided by others going to include the required ufer grounding per CEC generator grounding? 
A- Yes, the appropriate ground will be provided by others.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Q- In review of the contract documents we find the following question. 1. The documents require the project to be completed within 60 days of the notice of award. Due to the current situation with PG&E public safety power shut down, the season fires and COVID 19 generators are currently taking 12-16 weeks to procure. You need to add 30 days for submittals. With this in mind the 60 day time frame is not possible. Would you consider extending the time frame to 180 days due to the current availability of generators?
A- After further discussion regarding the dates, we must keep these deadlines at this time.
Q- Are there specific bond bid security bond forms required or will the standard forms from our bonding company be acceptable? Also, can you confirm that the maintenance bond does not have to be covered under the payment bond since it will be paid in full at the end of the contract.
A- The standard forms from your bonding company are acceptable, and the maintenance bond does not have to be covered under the payment bond since it will be paid in full at the end of the contract.



Note:
Questions regarding this RFP must be submitted in writing to the ATCAA Food Bank by 3:00 p.m. on Friday August 21st, 2020.  Except for questions that might render the award of this contract invalid, the ATCAA Food Bank will not respond to any questions submitted after this time. The ATCAA Food Bank will post the questions received, along with written responses, to the ATCAA Food Bank’s website, https://www.atcaa.org/food-bank , (click on “RFPs, RFQs and Organizational Documents”). It is the responsibility of the bidders to check the ATCAA Food Bank’s website to review the questions and responses. Any oral responses to questions are not binding on the ATCAA Food Bank. 
Questions should be addressed to: 

ATCAA Food Bank
Attn: Joe Tobin
PO Box 1307
Jamestown, CA 95327
-OR-
Email: jtobin@atcaa.org

